
Acorn Happenings 
October 2024

Our First Field Trip 

Apple-a-Day Ranch



Along with Ms. Anna’s class we spent the 
morning exploring the process of making apple 
cider and picking delicious apples at Apple-a-Day 
Ranch in Sebastopol. We stopped to have a 
lit tle picnic and climb the hay bales along side 
a very friendly kit ty. It was a great first field 
trip!



Engineering

Children have been building ramps, stacking 
and climbing tires, working with others to 
create something big and cooperating to use 
the space and materials as they learn how 
things fit and move.



STEAM and Process Art

Using a variety of loose 
parts as collage materials 
and art instruments, the 
children have been creating 
impressive art pieces. Some 
pieces are worked on with 
others, some are created 
alone, and all are unique 
and full of learning!



Fine Motor

Each child got a turn 
to share their family 
photos and pages 
with the class. Then 
they added their 
family to the chart. 
It became a 
challenge to try and 
come up with the 
most family members 
as we compared the 
numbers after 
counting.

At finger gym we strengthen our fingers to ready them for writing

Gardening

Our Regular Visit 

to Mother Oak

Big Bubble Wrap

Our Families

It’s all about the 
imaginations!



Miss Jess’ Birthday Pumpkin 
Carving Tradition

In groups of 4, the children designed, gutted, and carved a 
pumpkin. Each group chose to make a pumpkin that resembled a 
“cat” complete with ears.


